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Child Care –  

 

Child Care has enrolled a few more infants into the program.  Three teen parents have 

enrolled and utilizing the center. Two of the students from the Academy and one from the 

main high school. To children have transitioned into the 3 & 4 year old classroom. Two 

students have dropped out of the 3 & 4 year old program.  Each classroom is still 

continuing to work teaching the alphabet, counting, shapes, days of the week, and 

months.   

 

Families in Transition –  

 

We finally have a homeless advocate contracted to work half a day!! We welcome JoRae 

Rattler and she has hit the ground running. I am so happy she is on board and able to 

reach out to some of the students that need help. She has started reaching out to other 

agencies and helping identify some of the teen students that have not been identified prior 

to her becoming enrolled.  

  

 

HiSet –  

 

We have moved the HiSet classroom, Parent Outreach Program and FIT office into the 

Annex. We are currently very busy trying to get set up, organized and still serving 

students. We look forward to our new home and not being homeless any longer!! After an 

entire year of not having a work space it is nice to have a place to work from.   

 

 


